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sh <shellmaui@yahoo.com> 
Saturday, December 11, 2021 10:58 AM 
Karla Peters; mary.kielty@co.maui.hi.us; HCP Committee 
Central Maui Pickleball Courts 

You don't often get email from shellmaui@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important 

Aloha Karla, 

I have not had any response to my previous email to you so I wanted to reach back out. We are DESPERATE for 
designated pickleball courts in central Maui. Of course you already know this but until we have action from the county we 
will continue to ask, insist, demand, BEG, etc. There are a ridiculous amount of underused tennis courts in central Maui. 
It's time to accomodate the growing sport of Pickleball. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, 

Shelley Mack 
808 264-2889 
379 Maka Hou Loop 
Wailuku, HI 96793 
38 years full-time Maui resident, homeowner, and taxpayer 
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